
JULY SCRIPTURE MEMORIZATION: Romans 8:31 “What then shall we say to these 
things? If God is for us, who can be against us? “ 

CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 
The church office will be closed July 17-21.  Any items that you need from the office should 
be requested by July 12, or wait until July 24.   
 
BOLIVIA TEAM 
Thank you for your contributions of finances and supplies to our Bolivia missions team. 
Please continue to pray as we prepare to leave on July 27. Our team members are Rob 
Burton, Tracey Foreacre, Ed Lochmoeller, Scott & Robin Lowery, Joe & Nancy Nath, Michael 
& Asher Nelson, Amber Nelson, Jim & Molly Olshefsky, and Sandra Verdi. Please contact 
Joe Nath (jwnath@aol.com) with any questions about the trip. 
 
RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE | JULY 17 | 2PM-7PM 
AUC is hosting a blood drive through the Red Cross in the gym on Monday July 17 from 
2:00PM till 7:00PM. Donors can sign up for times at redcross.org. Any questions please 
contact  the Red Cross or Bill Pentecost at 610-312-3919. 
  

FOOD PANTRY HOURS 
The food pantry will be open the following dates in July:  Monday, July10 6:30-7:30PM, Tuesday 
July 18 6:30 to 7:30PM and Sunday July 30 from noon to 1PM.  

AUC CONNECT 
THE WEEK OF JULY 9, 2023 

MISSIONARIES OF THE WEEK 
JK WILLIAMS 
Praise the Lord for a wonderful celebration of 40 years of ministry for EG Ministries that was 
held last September.  And praise the Lord for all the girls coming out every Monday night 
here at Aldan Union Church for Explorer Girls.  It is wonderful to have the opportunity to 
teach God's Word to so many girls from 4 years of age through 18.  Pray for our one week 
of camp that is coming up in July.  The staff will arrive on July 15, and the campers will come 
on July 16.  We all head home on Saturday, July 22.  We have an entire staff for the 
week.  And we are back up to the number of campers we had in 2019 before the pandemic 
hit.  This is the first year we are back to those numbers again.  I am thanking the Lord for 
this.  We have girls coming from 3 different churches who have Explorer Girls.  We also 
have staff coming from all over the USA.  Pray for safety as they travel.  Pray for the girls to 
hear and learn what God wants to teach them during the week.  And that we as staff will 
humbly obey what the Lord wants us to do to serve Him and bring Glory to His 
name.  Thanks so much for the prayers from my incredible church body.  God bless. 

 

To learn more about the 50+ missionaries we support, check out our Missionary Wall 
located in the hallway between the Sanctuary and the Gym.  

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Please take a moment to ‘Check In’ to the morning worship service and Bible 
School either through the Church Center App or at the Welcome Center. You can 
also submit donations to the church through the Church Center App. If you need 

help visit the Welcome Center in the Foyer. 

MINISTRY HIGHLIGHT 
 

WomanWise is a Bible Study that meets the 1st and 3rd Thursday mornings of the month 
from September through May.  We will begin September 7, 2023.  Any woman is 
welcome to come and join us.  We are studying the second half of Exodus 19-40, by Jen 
Wilkin entitled God of Freedom.  We meet from 9:30-11:30AM and childcare is provided, if 
you would like to help with childcare we could always use you even as a sub! 
 

Moms in Prayer - (MIP) this is a wonderful time of praise, worship and prayer to our God 
on behalf of our children and grandchildren!!  So if you are a mom or a grandmom and 
would like to be praying for your children and/or grandchildren come out and join us the 
1st and 3rd Monday nights from 7-8:30PM in the Chapel.  Our first meeting is September 
18, 2023, there is NO childcare, there is Explorer Girls and Extreme Explorers for your 
children to attend!  
 

Any questions about either of these please contact Lysa Burton at rlrsburton@verizon.net or 
484-995-5165  
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MEN’S MINISTRY 

TUESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY | 6:30-7:30AM | CHAPEL 
Our teacher for this week is Walt Huddell. Coffee is provided. 
 
MAN UP | SATURDAYS | 9-11AM | CHAPEL 
Man Up is a group of men that meet each Saturday morning to discuss various subjects 
relating to sermons, book studies, videos, etc.  
 
WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY FALL CONFERENCE | SEPTEMBER 30 
Our speaker will be Karen Knight, an inspirational speaker, singer, actress, author. Karen is 
probably best known for one of her leading roles at Sight and Sound theaters in Lancaster as 
Mrs. Noah. Her inspirational singing and storytelling have taken her all over the US, Italy, 
Germany, South America, Asia and Israel. Please join us for her presentation of Courageous 
and Contagious Christian Women. The conference is open to all women and cost is $20 which 
includes lunch. More details to come! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FLOWERS IN MEMORY OF  ::  John Lancello, Loving Dad & Pop 
REMEMBERED BY  ::  Carolyn Davis 

STUDENT MINISTRY 
We have a lot of fun Student Ministry events planned for July and would love to see you there! 
 
We will have a Swim Night tomorrow (7/10) 6:30-9:00PM at the Maisch’s.  Transportation will 
be provided, meet at the church, we will leave at 6:30PM.  Our Beach Trip to North Wildwood 
is on July 14 from 8AM-10PM.  Join us for a fun day on the Wildwood beaches and 
boardwalk. We will use the Tyson’s beach house use as a home base. Transportation will 
provided, and cost is $10. Please bring extra money for food or pack for lunch and dinner. 
Registration is available online.  Join us for a Bonfire night on July 29 from 7-9PM at the 
Linsky’s. Please refer to the directory or contact the church office for the Linksy's address.  
Come out on for our Swim Night on July 24 6:30-9:00PM at the Muir’s. Transportation will be 
provided, meet at the church, we will leave at 6:30PM. 

 
*Upcoming 6th graders are welcome to attend swim nights, and the bonfire night.  
 
UPDATE: STUDENT & FAMILY MINISTRY PASTOR SEARCH 
Please be in prayer as we process a candidate. 
 
KID’S MINISTRY 
We have a variety of family friendly events happening this July, join us if you have kids from 
Kindergarten to fifth grade! 
 
Picnic in the park tonight at 5:30PM. Bring some blankets and chairs, as well as dinner. On 
July 11, we will have Parents Morning Out from 10AM-12PM. Kids can be dropped off to 
play together under supervision while parents run errands, enjoy free time, etc. After in the 
Park will be July 23 following our evening service in Providence Park. This is open to families 
with children in both Kid’s and/or Student ministry.  Our last July Kid's Event will be July 24 at 
7PM. We'll have a mini version of the student color war so please make sure to dress your 
kids in clothes that can get color powder on them. 
 
 


